
 

 

 
WIL/SEC/2020                                      August 13, 2020 
 
To 

Mr. Saurabh Patil 

Assistant Manager 

On-Line Surveillance 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Department of Corporate Services, 

SP. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

(Scrip Code-514162) 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
Ref: Your e-mail dated August 13, 2020, subject: BSE Surveillance: Clarification on Price 

Movement 

 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

 
Referring to your e-mail as cited above, we hereby write to inform you that movement in share 

price of the Company is due to market dynamics. We hereby clarify that there is no unpublished 

price sensitive information or event that has become due for disclosure to the Stock Exchanges in 

terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

 

 

Please take the same on your record. 

 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 

For Welspun India Limited 

 
Shashikant Thorat  
Company Secretary 

FCS – 6505 


